CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA
www. manitowoc.org

May 17, 2018

TO “CLASS A’ RETAIL INTOXICATING LIQUOR LICENSE HOLDERS:

Please be advised that the Finance Committee will be meeting on
Tuesday, June 12, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. to discuss the following:

Request from ALDI Inc. for a “Class A" Liquor License in order to showcase their
wine selection that is currently under 100 square feet.

City of Manitowoc current Ordinance on Restriction of Premises reads: “The
premise for which the license is issued shall have a separate place of business,
but may be part of a building housing other businesses, or have a designated
sales space within the business that is less than 10 square feet.”

If you wish to attend, the meeting will be held at City Hall, 900 Quay St. in
the Common Council Chambers.

Very truly yours,

Kobpedr 1 Do

DEBORAH NEUSER
City Clerk

cc: Aldi, Inc.
Finance Committee Members
Finance Director Steve Corbeille
City Clerk’s License File



